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are small firms important their role and impact proposes and
supports the claim that small firms make two indispensable
contributions to the economy first they are an integral part
of the renewal process that pervades market economies new and
small firms play a crucial role in experimentation and
innovation that leads to technological change productivity
and economic growth second small firms are the essential
mechanism by which millions enter the economic and social
mainstream of american society the public policy implications
for sustained economic growth and social well being is the
continued high level creation of new and small firms by all
segments of society it should be the role of government
policy to facilitate that process by eliminating entry
barriers lowering transaction costs and minimizing regulation
how tax complexity hinders small business the impact on job
creation and economic growth hearing before the committee on
small business united states house of representatives one
hundred twelfth congress first session hearing held april 13
2011 the change from old to new technologies has
fundamentally changed the relationship between the consumer
and the firm this book is at the frontier of behavioural
research into how these new commercial realities are borne
out in practice examining the adoption of e commerce by small
firms and the transactional phenomenon that entails access to
the internet in analyzing the process of e commerce adoption
and why e commerce actors behave as they do its coverage
includes the adoption of information and communication
technologies ict by small firms the use of ict applications
to support marketing and sales transactions and the factors
that influence consumers online purchasing decisions the
first half of the printed module for the small business ebook
discusses the historical context of the global economic
crisis the next 16 pages of the module discuss the impact of
the global economic crisis on the small business discipline
this 32 page module also provides learning goals questions
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key terms and digital access to the entire global economic
crisis resource center please visit cengage com gec important
notice media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version the president s climate action plan what is the
impact on small businesses hearing before the subcommittee on
agriculture energy an trade of the committee on small
business united states house of representatives one hundred
thirteenth congress first session hearing held july 18 2013
the president s climate action plan what is the impact on
small businesses how the hidden costs of federal regulations
impact small businesses and economic growth field hearing
before the committee on small business and entrepreneurship
united states senate one hundred fourteenth congress first
session march 30 2015 full committee hearing on business
activity taxes and their impact on small businesses full
committee hearing on business activity taxes and their impact
on small businesses following the financial crisis total
outstanding loans to businesses by commercial banks dropped
off substantially large loans outstanding began to rebound by
the third quarter of 2010 and essentially returned to their
previous growth trajectory while small loans outstanding
continued to decline furthermore much of the drop in small
business loans outstanding was evident at community banks to
address this perceived lack of supply of credit to small
businesses the small business lending fund sblf was created
as part of the 2010 small business jobs act the fund was
intended to provide community banks with low cost funding
that they could then lend to their small business customers
as of december 31 2013 the u s department of the treasury
reports that sblf participants had increased their small
business lending by 12 5 billion over their baseline numbers
the current paper uses call report data from community banks
and thrift institutions to look at the impact of receiving
funds from sblf on their small business lending the analysis
controls for economic and demographic conditions market
structure and competition simple regression estimates
indicate that participants in the sblf program increased
their small business lending by about 10 percent more than
their non participating counterparts in line with numbers
reported by treasury however estimates that control for the
ongoing growth path in small business lending indicate no
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statistically significant impact of sblf participation on
small business lending
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of 2010 and essentially returned to their previous growth
trajectory while small loans outstanding continued to decline
furthermore much of the drop in small business loans
outstanding was evident at community banks to address this
perceived lack of supply of credit to small businesses the
small business lending fund sblf was created as part of the
2010 small business jobs act the fund was intended to provide
community banks with low cost funding that they could then
lend to their small business customers as of december 31 2013
the u s department of the treasury reports that sblf
participants had increased their small business lending by 12
5 billion over their baseline numbers the current paper uses
call report data from community banks and thrift institutions
to look at the impact of receiving funds from sblf on their
small business lending the analysis controls for economic and
demographic conditions market structure and competition
simple regression estimates indicate that participants in the
sblf program increased their small business lending by about
10 percent more than their non participating counterparts in
line with numbers reported by treasury however estimates that
control for the ongoing growth path in small business lending
indicate no statistically significant impact of sblf
participation on small business lending
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